
From: John Forster  

Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 4:50 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 

Cc: John Forster; Hubert, Paul; Menard, Don 
Subject: 600 Sanatorium Rd demolition 

 

Committee Secretary: 

Having received the notice today on the demolition of said ‘cottage’ and its garage, I am very 

pleased with the decision to remove the edifice…..the sooner the better. 

It is a blight to the landscape, is only a mediocre home to racoons, squirrels and other rodents 

and possesses no worthwhile historic significance that the public can’t live without. 

I do hope nothing obstructs the demolition process. 

 

Cheers, 
John and Jane Forster, 

111 Chalfont Crescent, 

London ON  N6H 4Y4 
 

 


